
CITY OF EAST PALO ALTO 
Public Works Department - Engineering Division
1960 Tate Street, East Palo Alto, CA 94303 
Tel. No. 650.853.3189, Fax. No. 650.853.3179 

MEMORANDUM 

July 23, 2021 

Subject: Clarification for City Council Resolution 71-2021 

To whom it may concern, 

There is an inconsistency on City Council Resolution 71-2021, adopted on June 1st, 2021. The 

second item under the NOW, THEREFORE section of the resolution should have listed the fiscal 

year as 2021-2022 to match the rest of the document. The proper language is as follows: “Affirms 

that the following projects may utilize fiscal year 2021-2022 Road Maintenance and Rehabilitation 

Account revenues public and the State our intent to fund these projects with Road Maintenance and 

Rehabilitation Account revenues….” 

If further clarification in needed, please reach out to Humza Javed at hjaved@cityofepa.org. 

Sincerely, 

Humza Javed, PE 
Acting Public Works Director 
City of East Palo Alto 

mailto:hjaved@cityofepa.org

